
 

News Release 

 

For Immediate Release 

Town of Altona Compost Collection 

 

Altona, MB. October 21, 2024:  

The Town of Altona is committed to ensuring the continued effectiveness of our 

composting efforts and upholding our strategic priority of good environmental 

stewardship. As we prepare for anticipated changes at the end of our current 

contract with Green Opportunities on January 31st, 2025, we are actively seeking 

viable alternatives to guarantee the ongoing operation of our compost collection 

service. We do not anticipate any interruptions to compost collection for our 

residents in the foreseeable future. 

We encourage all residents to maintain their composting habits during this time. 

Please continue to use your green bins for kitchen waste and drop off yard waste, 

such as branches and grass clippings, at the Altona Rhineland Waste Disposal 

Site. 

We appreciate your support and encourage you to stay tuned for further updates 

as we work towards formalizing a long-term agreement with a composting service 

provider. 

 

 

 

 



Please direct inquiries to:  

Keira Thurston 

Communications Officer 

Town of Altona 

PO Box 1630 

Altona, MB 

R0G 0B0 

Phone: (204) 324-6468 

Fax:  (204) 324-1550 


